
 

                       9:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~Please feel free to sit down when necessary~ 
 

 OUR CHURCH IN SERVICE THIS WEEK 
      

Sunday, May 21 

     2:00pm Open House for Zach Tanner  
     6:00pm Leadership Summit 
Tuesday, May 23 
     6:00am Men’s Bible Study 
     9:30am Bracelets for Africa 
Wednesday, May 24 
     6:00pm Student Ministry 

 

 

STARTING POINT 
 

Starting Point is our 2nd hour discipleship ministry for new attenders and 
visitors. Pastor Terry facilitates this time of teaching what we believe and 
how we function.  If you’re visiting with us today, please come to the library 
to enjoy a cup of coffee, and learn about BBC 
 

MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH 
 

Our focus this month is on our retired Missionaries, who served countless 
years, ministering in the name of Christ, and now serve in their own 
communities. Alton & Helen Buck have retired to Indiana, having served in 
Monrovia, West Africa. Doug & Laura Snyder served in Afghanistan and 
Pakistan, and now reside in Montana. Steve & Cynthia Snyder served in 
Japan, and Dave & Ev Southwell ministered in Brazil and Portugal. Both 
Steve & Cynthia and Dave & Ev now reside in Michigan. 
 

SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING 
 

Lake Ann Camp is planning to expand “Fresh Start”, a discipling and training 
ministry to high school freshmen.  The campers live in yurts (quasi 
teepee/tent residences) as a part of their camp life.  Each yurt hosts 100 
campers over several weeks for the summer, and costs about $20,000.  A 
church in Flint has given $10,000 to purchase an additional yurt. 
 

The Council of Elders propose that Bible Baptist Church contribute $10,000 
to Lake Ann Camp to complete the purchase of a yurt for use this summer.   
The funds would be drawn from money recently acquired following the 
closing of Traverse Bay Christian School, also known as Foundation 
Christian Academy.   A special business meeting of BBC members will be 
held immediately after the worship service this morning for the purpose of 
voting on this proposal.  

 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE MEETING 
 

The Christian Service Committee will hold their semi-annual meeting and 
dinner here at BBC, on Monday, June 19 at 7:00pm, in the Legacy Room.  
 
 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you so much for the wonderful luncheon.  It was so good to see old 
friends and meet new ones.  You are a wonderful bunch of ladies.  I am so 
thankful for you all.  Love and blessings, Linda Arnold 

 

THANK YOU 
 

My Dear Church Family, Words can’t express the many blessings God has 
given me through your prayer support, cards, the luncheon and beautiful 
plant! Many thanks, also, to the men’s quartet, and to those who visited 
Fred and gave him some happy times.  
God’s continued blessings, Carole Fuller and family 
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 Worship in the Word 
 

Psalms: The Greatness of God 
“Our Holy God” 

Pastor Joel Brown 
Psalm 15 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Worship in Song 
 

     “Mighty to Save” 
 

“I Stand Amazed / How Marvelous” 
 

“Wonderful Cross” 
“The Stand” 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Worship in Prayer 
Worship in Giving  

 

YOU VERSION 
 

Today’s sermon notes 
are available as a 

Live Event 
on your YouVersion 

 

Wiggle Way Nurseries 
Infants –Room 104 
Toddlers – Room 106 
Sonshine Kidz – Room 206 
(3-5 years) 
Kidztown – Lower Level 
(K-5

th
 Grade) 

Life Student Ministry 
Middle School – Room 202 
Senior High – Room 203 
 

11:00 AM DISCIPLESHIP MINISTRIES 

Adult Bible Fellowships 
Failing People /Faithful God (Legacy) – Room 101 
Joseph – Fellowship Hall 
“The Mystery of Godliness” – Room 201 
“Starting Point” (new attenders/visitors) – Library 
“End Times Prophecy” – Room 218 
James (college) – Room219 
“Kaleo: Called to be Holy” – Room 220 
 



 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart, to all the helpful hands and willing 
hearts that were involved in making the memorial service for Lois 
Brenneman so special. I really appreciate all the preparation and love, from 
set up to tear down that made for such a memorable day.  Thanks so much! 
Debra Miller 

 

ASSISTANCE FOR ARNOLDS 
 

Jeff & Linda Arnold need some assistance with writing thank you notes for 
Camino Global. If you like to write and have some extra time on your hands, 
this is the job for you!  Grab a pack of cards in the office today.   

 

PLAN AHEAD 

 
May 29 -   Memorial Day- BBC Offices Closed 
June 7 -    Mission’s Committee Meeting 
June 11 -   Communion 
June 12 -   Council of Elders & Deacon Board Meetings 
June 19 -   Christian Service Committee / semi-annual 
                   meeting and dinner 
June 26-30 Vacation Bible School 
    
 

ANNIVERSARIES & BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
 

May 21 -  Justin & Jessica Cecil 
May 22 -  Peter Bump, Grace Kohler 
May 25 -  Lisa McIntyre, Austin Smith 
May 27 -  Jazlynn Demma, Desiree Shevy 
                          

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 21, 2017 


